
District All Parents Meeting 
November 6, 2019 
 
TOPIC: Helping our Kids Build Healthy Relations and Navigate Conflict 
 
Discussion was conducted on what conflicts arise for our kids; Prek-3, 4-6, and 7-12.  
Participants shared experiences and how they handled them.   
 
Conferences – Those in attendance were reminded that conferences will be held next 
week, November 13th through 15th. 
 
CEE Parent Perceptual Survey – Superintendent Kelly discussed the survey that will be 
sent out to parents regarding how they feel the district is doing. 
 
Next Meeting: Wednesday, December 4th, 6:00-7:30pm. 
 
 


